
K C Metro Blue Knights 

February 18, 2019 

 

The Meeting was called to order by President Bill Evans.  Bill reported that we will send $100.00 to the 

National Peace Officer’s Memorial in Washington DC. City Union Mission is asking for donations as well 

as assistance.  Registration this year is on May 5th, until 9:30 am.  The ride will be to Warsaw for lunch.  

Cost will be $15.00 per person.  Bill will check on more information.   

Bill has a one page flyer on joining the club and would like to add our information to give out to different 

departments.  Motion was made and passed.  Laura will add the information to the flyer. 

Al Pearson sent his report via email.  The renewal package has been processed and we have paid for 40 

members.  There are two that should not have been paid for but it was too late to remove them from 

the process. I have them marked to be deleted next process.  The cost for the package was $1000.00, 

paid online like the entire process is now.  Our bank Balance as of 2/18/19 is $6110.30.  Bill will contact 

Al on the dues he received.   

Meeting next month is at Maria’s in Platt City. 

Stan Rogers Safety report:  The Honda Ridgeline has a recall on it.  Stan also reported that he has a 

Motorcycle for sale.  It will be put on the web site. 

Stan Rogers moved to donate money to the suicide hot line instead of the John Coughlin. Go fund me 

page since the page was closed once they met their requested amount.  Motion seconded and passed. 

 

Meeting adjourned 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

Laura Harmon,  

Assistant to Al Pearson, Sec/Treasure 

  

 

 

 


